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:MILITARY AGENCIES.-DANIEL RANDALL AND DAVID A. SEWALL. 

Hesolves providing for the est!1blishment of milit!1ry agencies. 

Resolved, That the governor with the advice and consent of the 
council, is hereby authorized to appoint an agent or agents to re­
side at 'Washington, District of Oolumbia, and at such other points 
as they shall d,eem necessary, whose duty it shall be in general 
terms to look after the interests of the Maine volunteers, and espe­
cially to attend to such duties relating to the welfare of the sick, 
wounded and disabled soldiers from this state, as the governor and 
council may from time to time prescribe and direct. 

Resolved, That the governor with the advice and consent of the 
council, may appoint one or more agents to superintend the trans­
portation and delivery of hospital and other stores for the use of 
our soldiers at Washington, or elsewhere, as occasion may require. 
The said agent or agents to be subject to the direction and control 
of the governor and council. 

Resolve~l, That the governor and council be and they are hereby 
required to fix the compensation of such agent or agents as may 
be appointed by authority of the foregoing resolves, and also to 
audit and pay all bills for expenditures incurred under the pro­
visions thereof. 

Resolved, That a resolve entitled a tI resolve providing for the 
safe transportation and delivery of hospital stores to Maine regi­
ments," approved January seventh, eighteen hundred sixty-two, 
be and is hereby repealed. 

Approved Febru!1ry 26, 1863. 

Hesolve in fuvor of Daniel Randall !1nd David A. Sewall. 

Resolved, That the land agent be and he is hereby authorized to 
convey to Daniel Randall and David .A. Sewall, foul' lots of land 
suitable for settlement, of one hundred sixty acres each, in town­
ship numbered four, range four, west from the east line of the state; 
which conveyance when made shall be in full for any claim for 
additional compensation for building bridges in said township. 

Approved February 28, 1863. 
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